
PETITION TO BOYCOTT GUINNESS
Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
latest  developments  in  the
Catholic  League’s  boycott  of
Guinness:

We are asking those who support our boycott of Guinness to
sign our petition (click here). It will be part of our new
homepage feature: Guinness Boycott Central. This section will
contain  valuable  information  on  the  boycott,  and  who  to
contact. It will be frequently updated.

At a later date we will send Guinness the petition results.
While the online petition is available immediately, a paper
copy will be available in the May edition of our monthly
journal, Catalyst. That’s okay: This boycott campaign will be
relentless, and it will not be constrained by a deadline.
Please pass the petition around to your family and friends to
sign.
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